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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

From the Principal 
 

 
Dates to Remember 

 

Tuesday, 14th December 
 

K-6 PARTY DAY 
 

 
 

Thursday, 16th December 
 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

 
 

2022 
SCHOOL RETURNS  

Yrs 1–6 Tuesday, 8th Feb 
Pre – Tuesday, 8th Feb  
Kindy Friday, 11th Feb  

 

 

18 

A big thank you to all students/families who 
donated to this year’s Toy Run 



 
 
 

 

 
 

Welcome back to another AWESOME week here at Broken Hill 

Public where we continue to inspire, show integrity and inclusion 

for all. 

 

Presentation Day 

Last Friday was our annual Presentation Day held in the Primary 

courtyard.  Due to COVID-19 restrictions, it was a slightly different 

event this year and we certainly missed having family and guests 

attending. Awards were presented to children for achievement, 

effort, cultural awareness, sporting achievements and 

commitment to learning. 2021 has been an awesome year for 

Broken Hill Public. We will continue to focus on Attendance, 

Bumping It Up with a focus in Literacy and Numeracy and Collaborating together.  

 

Remember; it’s as simple as A. B. C.  

 

We are looking forward to an awesome 2022. 

 

The Presentation Day video is being edited and will be available on the YouTube channel 

and Class Dojo.  

 

Stay tuned for the link. 

 

Planning for 2022 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2022 with regards to student numbers and 

class structures. In order for us to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for 

families to please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us in 2022. Your 

assistance with this is greatly appreciated. 

 

Toy Run 

It was amazing to see the support from our Central Family in bringing in toys to support the 

‘Toy Run’. These gifts will be redistributed to homes to support needy families during a 

special time of the year. Our normal tradition of having students present these gifts was 

unable to happen due to COVID restrictions and Presentation Day. Preschool was able to 

make an appearance to see the motorcycles and presents collected.  Again, thank you 

to the children, friends, family and community who were able to donate to this worthy 

cause. 

 

Changing Weather 

As the weather is starting to warm up it is time to remind families about water bottles. On 

the really hot days it may pay to have a frozen water bottle that will melt throughout the 

day and provide nice cool water. Please ensure it is wrapped in a towel or in a separate 

bag to avoid condensation wetting everything in your child’s school bag. As the weather 

has been unpredictable please ensure that students have labelled clothes to allow the 

safe return of any misplaced items. 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

 



 
 
 

 

Reports 

School academic reports will be going home on Tuesday, 14th December. They will be 

enveloped and passed to the children in the afternoon so please check your child’s 

school bag. 

 

Important School Dates… School Start/School finish 

Students last day of school for 2021 is Thursday 16th December. We hope you have a safe 

and enjoyable break.  

 

In 2022 Year 1-6 will resume on Tuesday 8th February. Kindergarten will be participating in 

Best Start Assessment from Tuesday 8th to Thursday 10th February during their booked times. 

We will be welcoming Kindergarten to their first day of schooling on Friday 11th February.  

BHPS Staff will be participating in Staff Development Sessions on Thursday 3rd, Friday 4th 

and Monday 7th. We are all very excited for 2022 and look forward to seeing you all again 

then. 

 

Seniors for a Senior Day 

This Friday 10th December Year 6 will be hosting a fundraiser to support their purchase of a 

gift for our Central Family. They are encouraging everyone to dress as a senior and bring a 

gold coin to donate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crazy Sock Day/ Party Day- Tuesday 14th December 

Students are encouraged to support Abbie’s Crazy Sock Day. This day is to support ‘Love 

Your Sister’ 

 

Love Your Sister is Australia’s hardest working cancer 

vanquishing charity and has raised over $14M for 

medical research. Founded by Gold Logie-winning 

actor, Samuel Johnson OAM, LYS is a million-strong 

village of everyday Aussies committed to vanquishing 

ALL cancers with hard science. 

 

https://www.mycause.com.au/page/270550/abbies-

crazy-sock-fundie  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mycause.com.au/page/270550/abbies-crazy-sock-fundie
https://www.mycause.com.au/page/270550/abbies-crazy-sock-fundie


 
 
 

 

Students are encouraged to bring a Gold Coin on Party Day to celebrate an amazing 

cause as well as have the opportunity to wear some CRAZY Socks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Challenge: 

Make a list of things for which you are grateful.  An attitude of gratitude is a sure-fire way 

to attract positive vibes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thought for the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours in Education, 

  

  

 

  

 Jonathon Robert Thomas 
Relieving Principal 
 



 
 
 

 

NOTES SENT HOME 

 

 

 

 

RAINBOW READERS 
 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their Rainbow Reading 

Level on 24th November 2021. 
 

 

 

ORANGE 
Lexi R. 

YELLOW Emmitt W. 

BLUE Kaelyn E, Lilith K. 

 
Musical instrument returns 

 

Please return any borrowed musical instruments to school 

by last day of term to ensure all students have equitable 

access to them in 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Ms Northey 
 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Seniors Day note Eldest students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible 



 
 
 

 

 

PRESENTATION DAY 

PHOTOS 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Last day of school is 

Thursday, 16th December 

Friday 30th July by 1.30pm Friday 30th July by 1.30pm 

 

Our cheeky Principal 
on the Shelf is 

somewhere on the 
School grounds 


